
 

NYVIP MESSAGE No. 312 

DATE: 12/20/2024 

TO: ALL INSPECTION STATIONS 

FROM: NYS DMV 

SUBJECT: 2025 OPUS STICKER STOCK RETURN 

**PRINT THIS MESSAGE AND DELIVER IT TO THE PERSON WHO MAINTAINS THE STICKER  
STOCK INVENTORY** 

**DO NOT SEND ANY STICKER STOCK TO DMV** 
This noƟce provides all informaƟon for successful return of any unused Blue 2025 “Print on 
Demand” sƟcker stock that was supplied to you by OPUS InspecƟon Inc. All sƟcker stock 
returns are to be sent with the return form below. 

Per Commissioner’s RegulaƟon Part 79.10 (c), “Every inspecƟon staƟon owner must return to 
Opus all unused inspecƟon sƟcker stock inventory from the previous year.” As such, if you have 
any unused 2025 inspecƟon sƟcker stock, regulaƟon requires that you return them by March 
1, 2025.  

NYVIP3 sƟcker stock which has been VOIDED as DAMAGED, MISPRINTED, or STOCK CHANGE 
ALIGNMENT during use must be kept in a safe locaƟon at your staƟon for audiƟng by NYS 

DMV personnel. 

To return unused sƟcker stock:  

 Please use secure and durable shipping containers (e.g., cardboard boxes or reinforced 
envelopes). We recommend you mail all packages with tracking. 

 Include the completed “Return Form” (enclosed) for Print on Demand SƟcker Stock to be 
returned to Opus InspecƟon Inc. 

You may have to use more than one form to completely list all your returns.  

**ALL UNUSED STICKER STOCK NEEDS TO BE RETURNED TO OPUS WITH THE 
ATTACHED FORM** 

QuesƟons regarding this procedure for OPUS “Print on Demand” sƟcker stock return can be 
directed to OPUS InspecƟon at 866-623-8378.  

IMPORTANT: Prior to performing inspecƟons in 2025, you must install your 2026 GRAY sƟcker 
stock into the sƟcker printer. If the individual that would normally perform this will be 
unavailable, you need to plan ahead to ensure a seamless transiƟon into the new year.  

Thank you for parƟcipaƟng in the New York Vehicle InspecƟon Program. 
 



                                                          
 

**THIS FORM IS FOR NYVIP3 PRINT ON DEMAND STICKER STOCK 
RETURNS ONLY** 

 
Please complete all sections of this form and return it and any unused sticker stock in a secure, durable shipping 
container (e.g. reinforced envelope, cardboard box, etc.) to the address below. 
 
Seven (7) Digit DMV Facility Number: ___   ___   ___   ___   ___   ___   ___ 

If returning stickers for multiple facilities, please use a separate form and separate shipping containers. 

Inspection Station Name: ___________________________________________________________ 
 
Inspection Station Address:  ___________________________________________________________ 
 

__________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Name of Contact Person: ___________________________________________________________ 
       Please Print 
 
Contact Phone Number:  ___________________________________________________________ 
 
Reason for Return (mark with X):  Not Used  Out of Business  Wrong Type        Other 
   

STICKER TYPE 
(Interior/Exterior) 

YEAR BEGINNING 
NUMBER 

ENDING 
NUMBER 

TOTAL # UNUSED 
STICKERS 

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

 

Return only unused NYVIP3 sticker stock to: Opus Inspection 
7 Kripes Road 
East Granby, CT 06026 
Attn: Sticker Fulfillment 

***IMPORTANT*** 

All stock VOIDED as DAMAGED, MISPRINTED, or STOCK 
CHANGE ALIGNMENT must be retained at the facility for DMV 

Review 

 


